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Press Release 

Completion of the international book-building for the share capital increase of Piraeus Bank  

Pursuant to the public announcement on 6 March 2014 of the intention to complete a share capital 
increase via a non-preemptive issue of ordinary shares (the “Equity Offering”) and the launch of the 
international book-building on 24 March 2014, Piraeus Bank (the "Bank") announces the successful 
completion of an international book-building to qualified and other eligible investors outside Greece, 
having placed 1,029,411,764 new ordinary shares at a price of Euro 1.70 per share with total 
proceeds of €1.75 billion. Ιt is noted that the price of €1.70 corresponds to 114% of the Bank’s 
tangible book value per share as at 31.12.2013 pro-forma for the Equity Offering. 
 
The extraordinary general meetings of common and preferred shareholders (together the "EGM"), 
scheduled to convene on 28 March 2014, will be asked to approve the Equity Offering.  
 
Subject to the EGM decision and receipt of all necessary regulatory approvals, up to 102,941,176 new 
ordinary shares (10% of the Equity Offering) will be offered to retail and institutional investors in 
Greece through a public offering at the same price. Allocations to investors in the international book-
build shall be adjusted to accommodate the shares subscribed for in the Greek public offering, such 
that the total proceeds raised from the institutional book-build and the Greek public offering shall in 
aggregate amount to €1.75 billion and a total of 1,029,411,764 new ordinary shares will be issued. 
 
Credit Suisse Securities (Europe) Limited, Deutsche Bank AG London Branch and Goldman Sachs 
International acted as Joint Global Coordinators and Joint Bookrunners and Mediobanca-Banca di 
Credito Finanziario S.p.A. and UBS Limited acted as Joint Bookrunners for the Equity Offering, and 
BNP PARIBAS acted as Co-Lead Manager, in each case in connection with investors outside of 
Greece.  
 
This press release shall not constitute an offer to sell or a solicitation of an offer to buy the new shares 
or any other securities, and shall not constitute an offer, solicitation or sale in any state or jurisdiction 
in which such an offer, solicitation or sale would be unlawful. 
 
 
Athens, 26 March 2014 
 
 
*****************  
This announcement is not an offer for sale of securities in the United States. Securities may not be 
offered or sold in the United States absent registration or an exemption from registration under the 
U.S. Securities Act of 1933. Piraeus Bank does not intend to register any portion of the offering in the 
United States or to conduct a public offering of securities in the United States.  
 
This announcement and the offer when made are only addressed to and directed, in member states of 
the European Economic Area which have implemented the Prospectus Directive (each a “relevant 
member state”), at persons who are “qualified investors” within the meaning of Article 2(1)(e) of the 
Prospectus Directive (Directive 2003/71/EC) and pursuant to the relevant implementing rules and 
regulations adopted by each relevant member state (“Qualified Investors”). Each person in the 
European Economic Area who initially acquires securities or to whom any offer of securities may be 
made will be deemed to have represented, acknowledged and agreed that it is a Qualified Investor.  
This announcement is not for publication, distribution or release, directly or indirectly, in or into the 
United States, Canada, South Africa, Australia or Japan or to any other jurisdiction where such 
announcement or publication would be unlawful. The distribution of this announcement may be 
restricted by law in certain jurisdictions and persons into whose possession this announcement comes 
should inform themselves about and observe any such restrictions. Any failure to comply with these 
restrictions may constitute a violation of the securities laws of any such jurisdiction.  



 
In the United Kingdom, this announcement is being communicated to and is directed only at “qualified 
investors” within the meaning of Article 2(1)(e) of the Prospectus Directive (2003/71/EC, as amended 
by Directive 2010/73/EU) (“qualified investors”) who are also: (i) persons who have professional 
experience in matters relating to investments falling within Article 19(5) of the Financial Services and 
Markets Act 2000 (Financial Promotion) Order 2005, as amended, (the “Order”); (ii) persons falling 
within Article 49(2)(a) to (d) of the Order; or (iii) persons to whom it may otherwise lawfully be 
communicated (all such persons together being referred to as “relevant persons”). This 
announcement must not be acted on or relied upon by persons in the United Kingdom other than 
relevant persons.  
 
The information contained in this announcement is for background purposes only and does not 
purport to be full or complete. No reliance may or should be placed by any person for any purposes 
whatsoever on the information contained in this announcement or on its completeness, accuracy or 
fairness. The information in this announcement is subject to change.  
 
Credit Suisse Securities (Europe) Limited, Deutsche Bank AG, London Branch, Goldman Sachs 
International, Mediobanca-Banca di Credito Finanziario S.p.A., UBS Limited and BNP PARIBAS, each 
of which are authorised by the Prudential Regulation Authority and regulated by the Financial Conduct 
Authority and the Prudential Regulation Authority, are acting exclusively for Piraeus Bank and no-one 
else in connection with the proposed transaction. They will not regard any other person as their 
respective clients in relation to the proposed transaction and will not be responsible to anyone other 
than Piraeus Bank for providing the protections afforded to their respective clients, nor for providing 
advice in relation to the proposed transaction, the contents of this announcement or any transaction, 
arrangement or other matter referred to herein. 
 
The contents of this announcement have been prepared by and are the sole responsibility of Piraeus 
Bank. None of Credit Suisse Securities (Europe) Limited, Deutsche Bank AG, London Branch, 
Goldman Sachs International, Mediobanca-Banca di Credito Finanziario S.p.A., UBS Limited, BNP 
PARIBAS or any of their respective directors, officers, employees, advisers or agents accepts any 
responsibility or liability whatsoever for or makes any representation or warranty, express or implied, 
as to the truth, accuracy or completeness of the information in this announcement (or whether any 
information has been omitted from the announcement) or any other information relating to Piraeus 
Bank, its subsidiaries or associated companies, whether written, oral or in a visual or electronic form, 
and howsoever transmitted or made available or for any loss howsoever arising from any use of this 
announcement or its contents or otherwise arising in connection therewith.  
 
Forward Looking Statements- Important Notice  
This document includes forward-looking statements which include statements regarding Piraeus 
Group’s business strategy, financial condition, profitability, results of operations and market data, as 
well as other statements that are not historical facts. Words such as “believe,” “anticipate,” “plan,” 
“expect,” “target,” “estimate,” “project,” “predict,” “forecast,” “guideline,” “should,” “aim,” “continue,” 
“could,” “guidance,” “may,” “potential,” “will,” as well as similar expressions and the negative of such 
expressions are intended to identify forward-looking statements, but are not the exclusive means of 
identifying these statements. By their nature, forward-looking statements are subject to numerous 
factors, risks and uncertainties that could cause actual outcomes and results to be materially different 
from those projected. Readers are cautioned not to place undue reliance on these forward-looking 
statements. Except for any ongoing obligation to disclose material information as required by the 
applicable law, Piraeus Bank does not have any intention or obligation to publicly update or revise any 
forward-looking statements after it distributes this document, whether to reflect any future events or 
circumstances or otherwise. 


